## Newsletter from the Garden of Eden

October 2013.

Dear friends and supporters,

Here we are once again with a new newsletter from the Garden of Eden for October 2014. Our kids were very happy to have more time to play and did activities with the visitors when they visit us during our holiday from school. We would like to say thank you for visiting and organizing activities for us.

สวัสดีค่ะ คุณผู้อ่านที่คิดถึงทุกๆท่าน กลับมาพบกันอีกแล้วนะคะสำหรับจดหมายข่าวสวนบ้าน สวนเอเดน ประจำเดือน ตุลาคม พ.ศ. 2557 เด็กๆมีความสุขมากที่ได้มีเวลาทำกิจกรรมส่วนตัวและทำ กิจกรรมมากมายกับผู้ใหญ่ใจดีทุกๆท่านในช่วงปิดภาคเรียนนี้ และต้องขอขอบคุณผู้ใหญ่ใจดีทุกท่านๆที่ ได้มาจัดกิจกรรมสนุกสนานให้กับพวกเราตลอดทั้งเดือน เรามาเริ่มกันเลยค่ะว่าตลอดหนึ่งเดือนที่ผ่านมา เรามีเหตุการณ์อะไรที่น่าตื่นเต้นอะไรบ้าง

On the 4<sup>th</sup> of October a group of riders from The Germium Motorcycle Club from Pattaya came to visit our children at the center. Our children liked to see The Harley Davidson motorbikes and were very happy to sit on the motorbikes around the center. Besides, the riders donated money to help all activities of center. Thank you for all your kindness. More details: <a href="http://www.hiv-aids-kids.org/event/GERMIUM-M-C-2014.html">http://www.hiv-aids-kids.org/event/GERMIUM-M-C-2014.html</a>

วันที่ 4 ตุลาคม พ.ศ. 2557 เด็กๆจากบ้านสวนเอเดน อ.บ้านค่าย จ.ระยอง ได้เดินทาง มาร่วมต้อนรับ กลุ่ม Premium Thailand Bad Boy เนื่องจากได้เดินทางมาร่วมบริจาคของอุปโภค-บริโภค ให้กับศูนย์คามิลเลียน โซเชียล เซนเตอร์ ระยอง จึงขอขอบพระคุณน้ำใจดีของท่านในครั้งนี้ด้วยค่ะ/ครับ







On the 13<sup>th</sup> -16<sup>th</sup> of October our kids came to do activities in Catholicism camp at The Camillian Social Center Rayong on their holiday from school. In this camp, they taught them how to do in good behavior. Thank you for organizing good activity for us.

วันที่ 13-16 ตุลาคม พ.ศ. 2557 เด็กๆจากบ้านสวนเอเดน อ.บ้านค่าย จ.ระยอง ได้มาร่วมเข้า ค่ายเรียนคำสอน กับน้องๆที่ศูนย์คามิลเลียน โซเชียล เซนเตอร์ ระยอง ในช่วงปิดภาคเรียนที่ 1 เนื่องจากค่ายคำสอนเป็นค่ายที่สอนและปลูกฝั่งในเรื่องของการมีระเบียบวินัย จึงต้องขอขอบพระคุณพี่ บราเดอร์ น้องเณร และน้องเณรี จากที่ต่างๆที่เสียสละเวลามาอบรมและจัดกิจกรรมให้กับน้องๆ











On the 23<sup>rd</sup> of October our kids went to have special lunch at Sunset Park resort and spa, Pattaya and they enjoyed swimming at the pool and others activities there. Thank you very much for your kindness. See more: <a href="http://www.hiv-aids-kids.org/event/BOB-LAMBERT-2014.html">http://www.hiv-aids-kids.org/event/BOB-LAMBERT-2014.html</a>

วันที่ 23 ตุลาคม พ.ศ. 2557 เด็กๆจากบ้านสวนเอเดน อ.บ้านค่าย จ.ระยอง ได้มีโอกาสได้ไป ร่วมรับประทานอาหารกลางวัน ณ ซันเซ็ต พาร์ค บางเสร่ และยังได้มีโอกาสเล่นน้ำอย่างมีความสุข จึง ต้องขอขอบพระคุณผู้ใหญ่ใจดีที่ได้เปิดโอกาสให้กับเด็กๆในครั้งนี้ด้วยค่ะ/ครับ









The Garden of Eden

165/1 Moo 3 Ban Khai, Rayong 21120 Thailand

Tel / Fax: 0 – 3896 - 1568